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Addendum No. 1 
June 14, 2024 
Questions / Answers 
 

1. Question: Would the Authority consider removing the railroad insurance provisions 
within the General Insurance Requirements? Because of the standby or as-needed nature 
of the requested services and the unknown location of where debris removal monitoring 
work will take place, railroad provisions are not considered industry standard.  

 
FPA Response: Railroad insurance will not be required. 
 

2. Question: Would the Authority consider extending the due date given the need for 
further insurance clarification? 
 
FPA Response: The due date has been extended to July 3, 2024. Qualification 
packages must be submitted in a sealed envelope or box that must be clearly 
labeled “Monitoring Disaster Debris Request for Qualifications (RFQ 2024-002)” 
prior 3:00 pm CDT Wednesday July 3, 2024. Please provide five (5) originals and 
one (1) digital copy of the submittal by hand delivery or mail to: 
 
Southeast Flood Protection Authority – East 
c/o Orleans Levee District  
ATTN: Martin Eilers 
6920 Franklin Avenue 
New Orleans, LA 70122 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


